
Gail Rogers 
 

This is my urgent plea to the Washington State Department of Ecology:

Please prioritize the clean-up of Vancouver lake. It is a gem and it would be a tragic loss to the
community of Vancouver as a source of recreation. The mill foil problem has grown so bad that
paddlers and swimmers cannot use it in the summer months. It has become toxic and a health hazard
over the past few years. Please address the problem before it is too late!

Thank you for your urgent attention to this matter.

With gratitude, Gail R.


